
Good afternoon, 
I’m writing today to let you know that I am strongly opposed to the H. 57 abortion bill. It 
saddens me to see the complete disregard for the sanctity of life many in this county hold.  
 
 
In Psalm 139:13-16 we read -  
13  
For you formed my inward parts; 
    you knitted me together in my mother's womb. 
14  
I praise you, for I am fearfully and wonderfully made. 
Wonderful are your works; 
    my soul knows it very well. 
15  
My frame was not hidden from you, 
when I was being made in secret, 
    intricately woven in the depths of the earth. 
16  
Your eyes saw my unformed substance; 
in your book were written, every one of them, 
    the days that were formed for me, 
    when as yet there was none of them. 
 
 
God creates every child, He forms them in their mother’s womb, He has a purpose for each. It 
baffles me to think that many in our country have the audacity to think they have the right to 
destroy a child in the mother’s womb, to think that a child, in the safe haven of their mother’s 
womb could be so ruthlessly murdered and that this murder is supported. We must stand up for 
the vulnerable population, we must support one’s right to life, we must put an end to this 
shameful disposal of precious lives. It is never okay to allow convenience to abolish the sanctity 
of life. Please reconsider and stop this bill from passing.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
Kimberly Tefft 
West Halifax, Vt 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


